
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
You will be receiving learning activities from school through our Seesaw Platform. Each day 
your child’s classroom and specialist teachers will be setting activities and tasks for the 
children to do throughout the day.  
 
You can access your child’s seesaw learning journal on an iOS, Android and web device.  
 
For iOS and Android devices: 
Please download the Seesaw CLASS app 
 
For Computer devices (recommended for students in years 3 – 6): 
Please access Seesaw via: https://web.seesaw.me/ 
 
You should receive a Class QR code via email from your child’s teacher to allow your child to 
log into their journal. For privacy reasons, please do not share this code with anyone outside 
of your household. When we return to school, the code will be reset for classroom use only.  
 
When receiving the learning activities from school, it is important to set up a good daily 
routine to complete lessons and share learning experiences at home. Teachers will 
endeavour to provide engaging online and hands on activities that align with learning that 
would otherwise occur in the classroom.  
 
Other tasks like home reading, mathletics, sight word and vocabulary activities will be 
encouraged and collected upon return to school.  
 
Alternatively, Seesaw actually set up a ‘families’ page on their website, which is a wonderful 
tool for our families to access. I would probably refer to this information or to the link as 
much as possible, as they have done all the hard work for us, and have a team of staff that 
assist with any problems they might have with the platform at home. There is a helpful FAQ 
page there as well. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 
 
Erin Casablanca 
Seesaw Administrator 
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